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Denver, Colorado
September, 25, 1963

Dear HNiss Hoffman,

I received your letter informing me of the anniversary
of District 39, and was very happy to here from you.

I regret that I will be unahle to attend the celebration
because of the distanee involed. I am sure that the
celebration will bring back many happy memories to all.
We have lived in Denver for the past 7+ years, and like
it very much. We have five childeen, all in school.

The youngest being in the first grade and the oldest 'a-
genior in high school. Please give my regards and best
wishes to all.

May God bless everyone. 2
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Mr. & Mrs. Erneat Lienepfann Pff
and family.



